
Remember to send
a hat and water

bottle for your child,
clearly labelled with

name and class.

Week 2 has passed by in a flash! We are gradually getting
used to the routines of the school day. There have been a

few changes to the timetables to make things run more
smoothly, your class teacher will keep you updated. 



Teachers will have shared a Half Termly Curriculum

Overview with you, outlining the main learning for the
coming weeks. On Seesaw you can also see what the

teacher - or your child - has posted. This gives you a real
insight into what is happening in the class. Look at it

together with your child and talk about what they have
been doing.

Wow - we are connected!

House T-Shirts
In Primary School the children wear their House T

Shirts on Friday. During Assembly today, I explained to
the children what a House System was. Many were
familiar with this concept already from reading the

Harry Potter books!
A House System is a great way to encourage gentle

competition between groups of children!

Early Years Assembly
We had a delightful assembly on Wednesday with

our youngest children and I was so pleased with how
they responded and interacted. We were introduced

to Ruby, my dog and then sang a range of our
favourite songs.

It is so nice to be able to be altogether! Be sure to
look at the photos and videos on your child's

Seesaw.



Our first ever swim
tryouts were very

popular! Congratulations
to those children who
made the Squad this 

 term!

Thank you for your continued support,
Ms. Emma

Head of School

Go Wild!
Friday 16th September



In the past The First Steps has hosted a

yearly Jungle Day. This is where the
children come to school dressed up as a

wild animal. This year we will be
partnering with the charity Love Wildlife. 

 



ECAs (Extra Curricular
Activities




The sign ups for ECAs are running
smoothly now. We will close the sign
ups by 1pm on Sunday so that the
lists can be prepared and checked

ready to be shared on Monday
morning. I am looking forward to

seeing the children enjoy the wide
variety of clubs on offer. I may join in

some myself! 

Any queries regarding school, please get
in touch: head@thefirststeps.ac.th



Queries regarding invoicing:
finance@thefirststeps.ac.th

2.9.22

We ask that your child dresses up
as a wild animal of their choice
and brings to school 20B as a

donation to the charity. We will
learn all about how we can work
together to help the endangered

animals in Thailand. 


